
MEMO
TO:  Weber School District Board Members:  President Paul Widdison, 

Vice President Jon Ritchie, Douglas Hurst, Janis Christensen, Jan Burrell, 
Bruce Jardine, Kelly Larson
Superintendent Gina Butters

From: Heidi Alder
                           Legal Counsel

Date:  September 26, 2024

Subject: New Policy- 8250 Sensitive Materials - First Reading 

_____________________________________________________________________________

Policy 8250 Sensitive Materials is a new policy that defines sensitive materials as required by 
law.   This policy was created as a stand-alone policy to address sensitive material in the school 
setting.  This policy outlines the prohibitions of sensitive material in the school setting and 
outlines the process that will be followed to initial a sensitive materials review.  This policy has 
been requested by the Legal Department. We are seeking Board approval of this policy on a 
first read.


